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Amendment to the Notice No. 1/072/073 published in Kathmandu Post on August 13, 2015

Taking into consideration of various strikes and closures all over Nepal, Department of Railway has
decided to extend the time of EOI submission. Expressions of interest for both packages must be
delivered to the aforementioned address by 14:00 hour's local time on or before September 28, 2015.
All other information, terms and conditions published previously are unaltered.
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